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NOTICE - 50

POSTPONED - UG/PG CONTACT CLASSES FOR THE ACADEMIC YEAR 2020-21

As per G.O.Rt.No.1. date:04-01-2022 the Government of Telangana has declared

holidays to all educational institutions from 8" January 2022 to 16% January.2022. In view of

the above, All the UG/PG Contact Classes for the Academic Year 2020-21 which are
scheduled in January and February 2022 under SDLCEKU are postponed. The revised

scheduled for the postponed contact classes will be issued in due course of time.
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